
 
 
 
 
Mr John McKee 
General Manager 
Ku-ring-gai Council 
Locked Bag 1056 
PYMBLE NSW  2073 
 
Attn: Craige Wyse 

 
Our ref: 13/12316   
Your ref: S09768   
 

Dear Mr McKee 

 

Planning Proposal to reclassify 20-28 Culworth Avenue and 17 Marian Street, Killara 
Gateway Determination extension 

I refer to Council’s letter of 20 February 2014 requesting an extension of time for the planning 
proposal listed below.  

As  delegate of the Minister for  Planning and Infrastructure, I have, under section 56(7) of the 
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, altered the Gateway Determination  by 
extending the timeframe under section 56(2)(f) of the Act for completion of the following 
planning proposal. 

 
Planning Proposal Proposed extension Amended due date 
 
PP_2013_KURIN_002_00 

 
6 months 

  
14/8/2014 
 

 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Mr Michael Druce of Planning 
and Infrastructure’s Parramatta Office on (02) 9860 1544. 

Yours sincerely 

13/3/2014 
 
Rachel Cumming 
Director 
Metropolitan Delivery (Parramatta) 
Growth Planning & Delivery 
As delegate of the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure 
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